
KURE BEACH 

SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM at the Town Hall with the following in 

attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair    Jim Smith, Co-Chair                          

Priscilla Smith, Secretary    Mitch Klein                     

Richard Graham     Elaine Eisberg 

Also present:  Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes from the August 3rd meeting was adopted.           

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the September 7
th

 meeting was adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS:  

1.  The Committee still needs to fill one vacancy with a permanent member. 

2. Sandy Whaley’s resignation was accepted by the Council. 

3. The Council approved the placing of a “P” parking sign at the Town Hall.  

4. Pedestrian Crossings.  DOT can supply the signs designating a pedestrian crossing.  

Tony obtained a picture of the sign DOT uses and it appears that we will not have to 

purchase a sign for the center of the road. 

5. Corral parking.  Working with Sonny on obtaining a right of way to create a one-way 

into the lot and one-way out.   

6. Parking Spaces.  Tony will talk to Sonny about painting the white lines showing the 

parking spaces, and blacking out the unnecessary lines that are presently on the road. 

7. TDA/Parking Map.  The Committee will need to meet with the person who is the Chair 

of the Marketing Committee.  Dick and Tony will set up a meeting with the new Chair 

to discuss creating a parking map showing where all the parking locations are and 

which ones have handicap access for parking and those that have handicap parking 

along with beach access. The Committee hopes to have this map available by Memorial 

day. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  Disc Golf Parking, by Joe Eakes Park.  The Committee has the rendering of the Disc 

Golf locale and where the parking will be located.  The parking will be by the softball 

diamond and the proposed amount of parking is 90 spaces.  Priscilla and Jim will 

measure the area to confirm the amount of spaces, how many could be handicap, etc.  

They will check with Ken Withrow, who has been working on this project and created 

the drawing.   



The meeting was adjourned at 5:42 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on October 

5
th

 at 5:00 PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 

 

 

 

 

 


